
Dear                      
We’re so glad we found you!

We have a big problem here in Whizzerland!
We have no power. We can’t turn

anything on- not even the lights or the TV!
We've been looking for children who have

special wee and can use our Magic 
Whizzers to collect it to turn it into

the power we need. We’ve heard that you
have the special wee wee that we need.
Please can you help us? When you do a

Wee inside your new Whizzer you can blow
these magic bubbles so we know it was

you that turned the lights on for us.
All the little fairies really want

to charge their iPads and watch their
favourite programmes so can't wait 

for you to try out your Whizzer!
Thank-you so much,

Fairy hugs from all of us in Whizzerland
xxx






We have a
Special Mission

for you!
F R O M  T H E  W H I Z Z E R L A N D  F A I R I E S


